
 

Durham and Newcastle Diocesan Learning Trust is a company limited by guarantee (company number 10847279) and exempt charity 
registered in England and Wales at Cuthbert House, Stonebridge, Durham, DH1 3RY 

 

                              

Stanhope Barrington C of E  

    Primary School 
 

 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Cross 
 

School Number 840 3087 

 
 

 
  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer             17th February 2023 
 
Re: Teachers’ Strike Day 
 
The next day for NEU Teachers to strike is Tuesday 28th February 2023, which is the second day 
back after the half term break. 
 
I am therefore writing now to give parents as much notice as possible that the same arrangements 
will be in place as they were on the last day of strike action. 
 
We will be open for vulnerable children only. If your child qualifies for a place, you will be 
contacted on Monday 27th February by the school office and you will be asked if you would like to 
take up the offer of a place. Please note that on Tuesday 28th February we will only be offering 
Child Care. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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